Wrentham Parish Charity Annual Report April 2023

The members of the Parish Charity changed in the summer of 2022, as Nigel Drane decided to step down and John
Loftus retired as Parish Priest in October 2022.

The new members are as follows: Lindsay Hanger, Chair, David Fletcher, Treasurer, Alison Evans, Secretary and Rita
Perry, Member.

We had one committee meeting in the summer of 2022 and have had several meetings in pairs to consider requests
for help from Wrentham Residents.

We have helped only three residents since July 2022, there being very few requests. As we feel that the Charity is
not being used to its full potential we have decided to advertise the service more widely and a poster will be used in
various places over the coming months to enable residents to see that there is help available if they are in need.



